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unlike some other reproductions of classic texts 1 we have not used ocr optical
character recognition as this leads to bad quality books with introduced typos 2 in
books where there are images such as portraits maps sketches etc we have endeavoured to
keep the quality of these images so they represent accurately the original artefact
although occasionally there may be certain imperfections with these old texts we feel
they deserve to be made available for future generations to enjoy 1 copy the story of a
country town is both a pioneering triumph of realistic fiction and a landmark in the
development of american literature written at night after a hard day s work as editor
and publisher of an evening newspaper in aitchison kansas this novel represents a
retreat from the nineteenth century romantic image of rural life in the american
midwest edgar watson howe s portrait of a small town the fictional twin mounds is a
damning indictment of an environment that cripples the mind and corrodes the spirit his
view of village and farm is colored by a sense of harsh pessimism and filled with a
pervading sense of lost opportunities the story of a country town marks the moment the
myth of small town america gave way to the wasteland of broken dreams reports for 1943
1966 include report of the new york state board of social welfare contains rules of
both branches of the general court the constitution of the commonwealth and that of the
united states lists of executive legislative and judicial departments of the state etc
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the
original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore you
will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of these works have
been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other notations in the
work this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly
other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as
no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages
poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public
we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant ���������������������������
������� ������������������������� ������ the demon saul has broken the seal that had
held his army trapped inside the god of war has returned to lead the heroes of the past
and the men of the future against the army that threatens to sweep across the world but
before they can do anything else they must fight the dead sometimes the roads we take
are skewered into an alternate reality unseen to the naked eye you may pass them by
without ever knowing that youave been there one of these places is a town called price
a place you pray that you never come across whatas so bad about that you ask you may
never make it back alive to tell the tale your history may be erased entirely from
existence to some this is a godsend a place to start over and make amends with yourself
your sins and to those around you however what you receive depends on how much you are
willing to sacrifice if you are unfortunate enough to stay your life will always be in
jeopardy if you make it out alive you may never want to return the choice is yours the
time is now
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with a pervading sense of lost opportunities the story of a country town marks the
moment the myth of small town america gave way to the wasteland of broken dreams
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been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other notations in the
work this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly
other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as
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eye you may pass them by without ever knowing that youave been there one of these
places is a town called price a place you pray that you never come across whatas so bad
about that you ask you may never make it back alive to tell the tale your history may
be erased entirely from existence to some this is a godsend a place to start over and
make amends with yourself your sins and to those around you however what you receive
depends on how much you are willing to sacrifice if you are unfortunate enough to stay
your life will always be in jeopardy if you make it out alive you may never want to
return the choice is yours the time is now
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